
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A huge thank you to all the parents who attended the meeting regarding relationship and sex 

education. I hope you found it useful.  As discussed at the meeting, in preparation for moving 

on to their teenage years and the more adult environment of secondary schools, the pupils in 

Year 6 will be involved in work and discussions appropriate for the onset of puberty. 

 

They will watch sections from the Channel 4 series for school entitled ‘Living and Growing’ 

and make use of the new ‘Growing Up with Yasmin and Tom’ resources, which lots of you 

viewed at the meeting. 

 

The session for girls is planned for Wednesday 21st March and the session for boys on 

Wednesday 28th March. 

 

If you have any concerns or wish to discuss withdrawing your child from these sessions, 

please contact your child’s teacher or myself, who will be happy to discuss the matter with you 

further. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hyde 

RSE Subject Leader 
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